Family Center PTO Meeting | Wednesday, April 18, 2018

Attendees: Nicole Loiterstein, Jennifer Berends, Julie Stiles, Liz Florek, Shannon Davis, Sumathi Natarajan, Michelle Snyder, Julie Gullickson, and Debbie Reilly.

Opening & Welcome (Nicole Loiterstein)

Moms' Night Out & Auction (Liz Florek)

- **Baskets**: Each of the room parents were asked to collect items or funds for a themed basket. The deadline for baskets is May 1.
- **Teacher Experiences**: Michelle and Julie shared an update regarding the teacher experiences for the auction. Lunch with Thurmon & the Lego party will have 15 spots each and the Water Day & Bike Rally will have 20 spots each.
- **RSVPs**: The RSVP deadline is May 1st. A follow up eblast is scheduled for this week and will include an ask for donation items as well as the RSVP link.

Teacher Appreciation (Julie Stiles): Julie gave an updated on the last few teacher appreciate days. Teacher Appreciation week is scheduled for the week of May 7th.

Treasure's Report (Jennifer Berends): The updated financials were presented. Jennifer also shared a historical document that include revenue and expenditures from the last 8 years.

Director's Report (Debbie Reilly):

- **Playground**: Debbie gave an update on the Family Center Playground construction is set to begin this summer on the upper portion of the upper playground. New features will include a new hand over hand, swings, dome and a sunshade.
- Enrollment: Enrollment is up and many classes are on a waitlist for the 2017-2018 school year.
- Ice Cream Social: The ice cream social is scheduled for May 7th.
- **Community Event**: There is a community conversation scheduled for April 23rd called, We Stories, which will feature Pam Washington.

2017-2018 PTO Positions: The PTO is looking to fill both board and chair positions for next year. Please contact Nicole Loiterstein or Lori Holtzman for details.

Closing (Nicole Loiterstein): This is the final PTO meeting of the school year.